
 

RESOLUTIONS TO BE RATIFIED 

 

From the Committee of the Whole Meeting of May 13, 2024: 

1. Mark Eraut - Representative of businesses along Esquimalt Road between Constance Avenue 
and Fraser Street Re: Bike Lanes 

“That the Committee of the Whole recommends to Council that staff be directed to prepare a staff 
report summarizing all the steps taken to date and the steps going forward regarding public 
engagement and design for both phases of the Esquimalt Road bike lane project included in the Active 
Transportation Network Plan.” 

2. Esquimalt Public Art Funding Request - Victoria Nikkei Cultural Society Staff Report No. P&R-
24-003 

“That the Committee of the Whole recommends to Council that $20,000 be allocated from the Public Art 
Reserve Fund to the Victoria Nikkei Cultural Society for design and construction of a permanent 
outdoor Public Art installation in the Japanese Gardens at Esquimalt Gorge Park, and that up to 
$10,000 of in-kind funding be approved for Township Staff installation costs.” 

3. Small Scale Multi Unit Housing (SSMUH) Update Report - Report No. DEV-24-032 

“That the Committee of the Whole recommends to Council that the Zoning Bylaw amendments outlined 
in Staff Report DEV-24-032 be endorsed, and that staff be directed to prepare the Zoning Bylaw 
amendment for Council’s consideration.” 


